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1. Danielle	Wolfe,	8th	grade	language	arts	teacher,	received	a	$2000	McElroy	
Grant	for	her	Partners	in	Reading/Writing	Project.		Hopefully	you	will	see	an	
article	in	the	tribune	on	Friday.		On	Thursday,	she	went	and	presented	to	the	
rotary.		She	is	planning	on	coming	in	January	to	present.	

	
2. Dr.	Upedegraff	and	I	visited	Denver	Community	Schools	on	Tuesday	to	gain	

more	information	about	their	PLC’s	(professional	learning	communities).		He	
shared	what	their	current	system	looks	like	and	was	benefits	they	have	seen	
with	students.	

	
3. My	mentor,	Leona	Hoth,	from	Decorah	will	be	here	on	Friday.	

	
4. Washington,	D.C.	ticket	sales	have	started.		Currently,	it	looks	like	57	

students	will	attend	and	we	have	had	20	chaperone	applications.	
	

5. I	have	lined	up	for	the	University	of	Iowa	to	present	an	ATV	safety	and	injury	
prevention	assembly	to	students	in	March.		

	
6.		Boys	basketball	will	begin	this	week.	

	
7.		Our	Holiday	Vocal	Concert	is	this	Thursday.			

	
	

	
	
	


